
  

 

First Baptist Church of Lexington, Mississippi 

November 5, 2023 
Keith Garland, Pastor,   Sonny Murray, music 

Laura Leathers, Pianist  David Sumner, Organist 

662-834-3502       fbclex.com 

                  

                 Morning Worship Service 

Prelude . . . Laura Leathers 

 

Prayer and Announcements    

 

Opening Hymn We Have Heard The Joyful Sound             

 

Hymn . . . Send The Light 

 

Hymn . . . Let Others See Jesus In You 

 

Offertory   . . . Laura Leathers                                                                                                                                  

 

Special Music . . . . Sonny Murray 

 

Message from God’s Word . . . Pastor Keith Garland 

“That I May Know Christ” Philippians 3:12-16 

 

Hymn Of Invitation    . . . Where He Leads Me  

_________________________________________ 

                              

Shoe Box Report:                                                                                                

150 Boxes fully packed, That means 150 kids will hear 

about Jesus.  Still need offerings for shipping. 

$1020.00 received to date for shipping expenses.   

Goal is $1500. 

 

 

                                               

 

   

 

                                                                                 

 

CALENDAR   
Usher for November 

Bubber Carnathan                 

 Sunday, November 5 

9:00-- Library Open  

10:00-- Bible Study                                                                                 

11:00 -- Worship 

Service                    

Wednesday, 

November 8  

6:00 – Deacon’s 

Meeting 

6:30 – Prayer Meeting 

 

_____________________________________________ 
 

Thank You 

Dear Members of First Baptist, 

Thank you for being so kind and helpful throughout 

Paul’s illness and death, with your visits, cards, food and 

especially your prayers.  Our family is especially 

grateful for support from those who helped make the 

family in attendance feel welcome to First Baptist.  The 

meal provided by the church was delicious.   

Bro. Keith was so faithful with his visits to Paul and 

myself.  

Sincerely, Mary Helen Taylor 

 

Next Sunday, November 12, speaking in the worship 

service we will welcome Matt and Shea Williams.  They 

are IMB missionaries in Southeast Asia.  This will also 

kick off our season of Lottie Moon Offering time. 
   
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


